
The Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) will be seeking submission of applications 

for state and local charter schools for the 2017 application cycle.  Applications may be submitted to 

the CSDE between July 1, 2017 and August 15, 2017.   
 

To assist prospective applicants in developing the application, the CSDE will be hosting a Bidders’ 

Conference on Friday, March 17, 2017, to provide an opportunity for prospective applicants to ask 

questions, learn more about the charter school application requirements, and the application process. 
 

The Bidders’ Conferences will be held at: 
 

Howell Cheney Technical High School 

791 West Middle Turnpike 

Manchester, CT 06040 
 

The conference will take place from 9-11 a.m.in the school’s multi-purpose room. 
 

If you are interested in attending the Bidder’s Conference, please email Felicia Canty, Charter School 

Liaison at: felicia.canty@ct.gov by Tuesday, March 14, 2017. 
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